
     

September 22, 2025 

St. Antoninus 

JAGITUDE 
 

 jag.i.tude /jag’i-tood 
  

adjective:  

A reference to how 

one carries 

themselves when full 

of the pride in being a  

St. Antoninus Jaguar.  

 

(ex. They had a certain 

Jagitude about them.)  

 

noun:  

The passion it takes  

to be the best!  

 

(ex. The other schools 

knew it was over when 

they showed their 

Jagitude!) 

 

Dear Parents, 

     A huge thank you to all who came to walk with us and volunteered their 
help in any way last Friday for our Jag-A-Thon!  I think everyone had a good 
morning.  Bonnie Kramer put some terrific pictures online for all to see 
and remember, too!  We will celebrate our total $ raised at a school Pep 
Rally on Friday, October 3.   

     Your child/children should bring home their i-Ready scores for you to 
see today.  (A few grades were ready sooner, but all should be home by 
today.)  Check backpacks to ensure they are received. Although all scores 
are important, keep in mind that these should be our lowest of the year.  
We will test two additional times (January & May) and should see 
significant growth. 

     Our Open House for New Students is just two weeks away, on October 
7th.  If you know a family to invite, please do.  We have already had some 
apply for Kindergarten and hope many more will do so that evening.  This 
year, we will give preference to siblings, then to Catholic parishioners, 
and then to other  FMHE Members.  If there’s still room, we wish to fill our 
classes beyond those characteristics with children who live in our school 
neighborhood and whose families show early interest.  Families will apply 
and then later receive an acceptance letter as space permits.  Thanks for 
your referrals.  As you may recall, our priority registration for all currently 
enrolled students takes place in November.   

     Yours in Christ, 

     Marianne Rosemond 

      

      



 

 

UPCOMING DATES 
September 29th NO SCHOOL– FMHE Inservice Day 

October 1st Confirmation Meeting-6:30 

October 7th Open House –new students ONLY-6:00-7:30 

October 23rd NO SCHOOL– Conferences 

October 24th NO SCHOOL– Conferences 

October 27th NO SCHOOL 

October 31st Halloween Parade-details to come 

 

 

 

 YARD SIGNS 

If you would like to help us advertise for our open house for incoming new families please let us 
know.  If you live on a busy street or on a corner please let us know and we will send home a yard 
sign with your child. 

 YEARBOOKS 

Last chance to order your 24-25 yearbooks.  Please let Erica know if you would like to purchase a 
yearbook- $35.00 cash. 

 GREAT WOLF LODGE 

If you are looking to get out and enjoy a night with your St A's friends, join us on SUNDAY, OCTOBER 
26th at Great Wolf Lodge! It's a fun time for the kids and adults that has become a St A's tradition! 
Book by SEPTEMBER 26th to get our group price! A room booking gives you access to the pool all 
day Sunday AND Monday. SEE FLYER FOR MORE DETAILS.  Questions? Email Sarah Royer at: 
sarahannroyer@gmail.com  
 NEW STUDENT OPEN HOUSE 

We will have our fall open house on Tuesday, October 7th from 6:00-7:30.  The open house is for 
new potential incoming students ONLY.  If you have an incoming Kindergarten student for the 26-27 
school year, you may register early.  Please reach out to Erica to complete this process. DO NOT   
register with your current Option C account.  

 MUM SALE 

All mums will be ready for pickup on Friday from 2:30-5:30. 
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 BAKE SALE 

Please see the attached flyer with details on the 8th grade bake sale. 

 GREAT WOLF LODGE 

If you are looking to get out and enjoy a night with your St A's friends, join us on SUNDAY, OCTOBER 
26th at Great Wolf Lodge! It's a fun time for the kids and adults that has become a St A's tradition! 
Book by SEPTEMBER 26th to get our group price! A room booking gives you access to the pool all day 
Sunday AND Monday. SEE FLYER FOR MORE DETAILS.  Questions? Email Sarah Royer at: sarahan-
nroyer@gmail.com  
 GIRLS BASKETBALL SIGN UPS 

Girls Basketball is open for grades 3-8 and will close OCTOBER 10.  Try-outs will be held for 5th/6th 
and 7th/8th stack teams on OCTOBER 12.   3rd grade and 4th grade are instructional level and will not 
have stack teams.  If you are not a St. Antoninus student, you must be a member of a parish within 
the Family of the Most Holy Eucharist, up to date with Athletic Club Dues, and enrolled in religious 
education classes to be eligible.  Please reach out to girls’ basketball coordinator Erin Schmidt:     
ebschmidt@gmail.com with any questions. Cell # 513-379-1027 
 

 BOYS BASKETBALL 

2025 Boys Basketball Fall 

Boys basketball signups are now open for boys entering 3rd grade through 8th grade in 2025. Sign 
ups will close on September 15th. 

https://registration.bluesombrero.com/4280/available-programs?divisionId=41444738 

5th to 8th grade will have tryouts scheduled to begin September 21st. No late sign ups will be ac-
cepted due to the short turnaround. 

Tryouts are for those kids that would like to play on the A or B teams. If you have any questions, 
please reach out to Jake Rudemiller (513-300-8608 or jake.rudemiller@gmail.com) 

The 2nd Grade Boys signups will remain open until September 30th. 

We are also always looking for coaches, so please sign up through Blue Sombrero or reach out to 
the contact information below if you are interested in coaching. 

If you have any questions please email either Jake Rudemiller (jake.rudemiller@gmail.com), Rob 
Boeing (rob_boeing@yahoo.com) or Laura Boeing (lauraaboeing@gmail.com). 

 WRESTLING SIGN UPS 

St. Antoninus is teaming up with another Family School, St. Al’s, to offer grade school wrestling. This 
is open to all boys and girls kindergarten through grade 6 that are interested in learning the sport. 

Sign ups will run until November 7th. If you’re interested or have any questions please reach out to 
Mark Grome @ markjgrome@gmail.com. 

Learn more: https://saintals.org/wrestling/ 

https://registration.bluesombrero.com/4280/available-programs?divisionId=41446697 
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To support the 8th Grade Class 

Trip to Washington, DC! 
 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 24  
at Lunchtime 

 
All items will be $1 
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